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Bealings School                                                                       8th January 2021
01473 622376
Dear Parents and Carers,

We just wanted to say a huge thank you for all the efforts you've made this first week of another full national lockdown. Having our own children at home, we fully understand the difficulties and stress involved in trying to work from home whilst managing online learning. Having seen responses of parents across the country we can be certain that we are not alone in feeling this frustration.

Thank you for being patient as the teachers grapple with the simultaneous task of face-to-face teaching for key worker children, live zoom meetings, activity posting, and online assessment and feedback. It's been great to see everyone's faces on Zoom (despite the technical difficulties) and we look forward to more interactions next week and to hopefully form more of a smooth routine.

We are grateful for every work of art, every mathematical problem, every piece of writing, every investigation and every thought and comment that is posted online. The children are doing brilliantly!

Finally, we all have to stop ourselves for a moment and remind each other that we are doing the best we can! For our own sanity and that of our family, we have to put wellbeing at the top of our priorities. So, give yourselves and your children a much-needed break this weekend (if you can). Laugh, play and rest. Be together. Be grateful. Just be.

As always, we are contactable during the school day here at Bealings should you need us.

Enjoy your weekend.

Peace and love,

The Bealings Team
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